
Contact is a trading name of Contact a Family. Charity registered in England and Wales (284912) and Scotland (SC039169).

T H I N K I N G  A B O U T  TO M O R R O W 
T R A N S I T I O N  E V E N T

For parents and carers of young people with SEND, plus  
practitioners supporting young people in the transition to adulthood

We are holding a free listening event to learn from you what you 
hope will happen when moving from children’s to adult services, 
or to hear what worked well or could have happened differently

C O M E  A LO N G  &  S H A R E  Y O U R  S TO R I E S ! 
Hear about how other families and young people have “got a life”

Hear about preparation for adulthood approaches that will help you 
to navigate to a healthy and happy adulthood

Come along to our free event and tell us what works best for you. 
Tuesday 4 February 2020 – 10.30am – 14.30pm      

Venue: Hilda Clark room, Friends Meeting House, 173-177 Euston Road 
London NW1 2BJ (opposite Euston station)

To book your place at this event, please contact parent.participation@contact.org.uk
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